

## Friday 2 August 2019

## Reading Together at St Joseph's Catholic School- A Home-School Partnership Initiative

Dear Parents.

At St Joseph's we really understand the value of a parent's contribution to our student's well - being and academic achievement. For this reason we would really like you to take part in our Term Three Reading Together workshops for parents. We are sure you will find them of great help for both you and your children as you support them in their journey to become great readers. We all know how important reading is for children to succeed. One of the things that really help children to become good readers is the support they get from home. The Reading Together workshops will help you find the best way to do this. There are four fun informal sessions each lasting about an hour.

All parents of students who are new to school should attend.

This term we are running the workshops on Thursdays after school. The first session will be on Thursday 15 August at 3pm in Room 5

The following sessions will be on Thursdays 22 and 29 August and 5 September
Parents who participated in the programme over the past few years have found it to be very
helpful and enjoyed the opportunity to meet with other parents and talk about how they can
help their children at home.

We look forward to seeing you at these great workshops.

Please complete the form below and return it to school by Wednesday 7 August	
Thank you for your support	
Yours sincerely	
Valerie Anderson Deputy Principal	
Reading Together Workshops Term 3 2019	
Childs Name	Room no
Your Name	ph. no
Email	I am able / unable to attend the workshops.